
 

March 12, 2020 

 

Dear Residents and Families: 

We continue to monitor the guidance from the CDC and state health services agencies regarding 
COVID-19. 

Based on new updated guidelines from the California Department of Public Health, and out of an 
abundance of caution, we are adding the following to our existing precautions for all MBK Senior 
Living communities: 

1. We will limit gatherings of individuals within and on our community premises to no more 
than 10 people. 

2. Resident enrichment programming will continue in a way that will avoid close contact and 
supplies will be properly sanitized between uses. 

3. We will cease normal meal services in our Dining Rooms and will deliver meals to each 
resident’s room at no additional charge. 

 

We understand that these new directives may cause some inconvenience and appreciate your 
continued patience and cooperation. 

If you have any questions, please reach out to your community’s Executive Director by calling the 
community directly. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael Bardelmeier 

Senior Vice President of Operations, MBK Senior Living 

 


